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PARENTS & STUDENTS, 

Firstly, thank you to our school community for your 

flexibility during this uncertain time. Our staff have 

been amazing this week. In the space of one day, they 

have prepared resources for your children to return to 

remote and flexible learning. As you are aware, schools 

in Melbourne and the Mitchell Shire had a week to 

complete this task. 

CURRICULUM DAY 

On Monday 24th August there will be no onsite 

supervision for students as it is a Curriculum Day for 

staff.  

UPDATED OPERATIONAL GUIDELINES 

We are still awaiting the updated Guidelines. I will 

continue to keep you informed. There has been some 

talk of temperature checks for students and staff who 

are onsite. Hopefully, this will be confirmed today in our 

Network Meeting.  

For the time being, all request for onsite supervision 

can be done on the form sent out this week. Signed 

requests are to be emailed to the school by 12 midday 

on Thursday for the following week.  

To ensure the health and wellbeing of all students and 

staff during supervised study we request that if your 

child is unwell they stay home. If there is a suspected or 

confirmed COVID-19 diagnosis in your family, please 

advise the school immediately via email or phone.  

 

 

 

NEW READING MATERIAL 

So that we can continue to engage students in the 

reading process, we have purchased some additional 

books based on student interest and reading levels. 
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DAILY GUIDELINES FOR ONSITE SUPERVISION 

 

 Students are required to bring all of their 

learning materials for the day including 

netbooks, iPads, and hard copies of learning 

tasks. 

 All students require their own headphones at 

school each day. 

 Please ensure that their devices are fully 

charged. 

 They are required to wear their full school 

uniform. 

 Supervision is from 8-45am until 3.15pm. 

 Students enter through the multi-purpose room 

and wash their hands on entry. 

 Parents and caregivers are to drop the children 

at the gate. 

 Entry to the school grounds is restricted to staff 

and students. 

 Please call ahead if you need to pick up your 

child early, we will sign them out. 

 

PREP & NEW STUDENT ENROLMENTS  

Prep enrolments time! Any prospective Preps /new 

students for 2021 - Please register their enrolment 

intention at the office. Currently the Department have 

advised that no school tours are to take place. Filippa 

and the students have been working creating a Virtual 

Tour of our school. This tour will give families an insight 

in to the layout and key features of our school.  

 

EXCURSION LEVIES & BUS FARES FOR TERM 3 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions and excursions unable to 

go ahead, the Excursion Levy charges have been 

reversed from family accounts for this year.  One 

exception being the cost of the Hip Hop activity of $4, 

which took place earlier in the year.   

Bus Fare charges for Fare Paying students has also 

been reversed for Term 3. 

 

 

Enjoy your time with your families, 

Regards 

Heather  

 

CALENDAR 

 

Mon 24th Aug Curriculum Day  

 

Fri 18th Sept  Last Day Term 3 

 

Mon 5th Oct  First Day Term 4 

 

Wed 11th Nov-  3 /4 Camp 

Fri 13 Nov 

 

Mon 30th Nov  5 /6 Camp Wyuna 

Fri 4th Dec 

 

ADVERTISING 

 

 
E: admin@gvsportscare.com.au 

PH: 0417600532 

W: 111.gvsportscare.com.au 

Physiotherapist, Sophie Woodhouse enjoys treating a mix of sports 

and spinal injuries. 

Tom Davey is a biomechanical and sports focused Podiatrist, who is 

also skilled in general nail and diabetic care. 

Sophie and Tom are excited to move back to Shepparton and work 

in the Goulburn Valley! 
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